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COMPANHIA ENERGÉTICA DE MINAS GERAIS –
CEMIG    

LISTED COMPANY  –  CNPJ 17.155.730/0001-64  –  NIRE 31300040127 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MATERIAL ANNOUNCEMENT  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Non-binding offers for Light 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

In continuation of the reports in its Material Announcements published on August 28 and October 2, 

2017, and as per CVM Instruction 358 of January 3, 2002, as amended, Cemig (Companhia Energética 

de Minas Gerais – listed in São Paulo, New York and Madrid) – hereby informs the market, the 

Brazilian Securities Commission (‘CVM’) and the São Paulo Stock Exchange (‘B3’) as follows: 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Cemig has received non-binding proposals related to its process of disinvestment, as a 

result of the first phase of access to the documents and information contained in the Data 

Room made available to potential investors in relation to the Light group.  

Cemig is analyzing these proposals for possible selection for inclusion in the next phase.  

If a selection is made, conclusion of the disinvestment process will also be subject to: a 

phase of due diligence, including technical visits; submission of binding proposals; 

negotiations; final approvals for signature of definitive agreements for the transaction 

referred to; and approvals of conditions precedent that are usual in this type of transaction. 

 

 

Cemig will keep its stockholders and the market opportunely and appropriately informed on 

the conclusion of this transaction.  
 

 

 

Belo Horizonte, November 13, 2017. 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Adézio de Almeida Lima 

Chief Finance and Investor Relations Officer 




